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PUBLIC NOTICE OF A HALT IN THE TRADING OF BINDURA 

NICKEL CORPORATION LIMITED’S SHARES ON THE ZIMBABWE 
STOCK EXCHANGE  

 
 

Following the publication of Bindura Nickel Corporation Limited’s 

(BNC) Circular on 18 November 2021, members of the investing public 

are further advised that the last day of trading in BNC shares shall be 

9 December 2021.  

Effective 10 December 2021, the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange will 

institute a Securities Halt in the trading of BNC shares. This Halt is 

to allow a smooth migration of BNC shares from the Zimbabwe Stock 

Exchange to the Victoria Falls Stock Exchange, should approval be 

granted by the Shareholders at the EGM scheduled for 13 December 

2021. The Halt will remain in effect until 15 December 2021.  

Investors will not be able to buy or sell BNC shares during the period 

the Securities Halt is in effect.  

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 

 

 
 

Justin Bgoni  
Chief Executive Officer  

Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited  

Date of Issue: 06 December 2021 
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